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The Company refers to its previous announcement dated 20 March 2018 (SGX Announcement 
Reference SG180320OTHRRLOS). 
 
In relation to recent media reports of a fine of $14,100 imposed on the Company by Public Utilities 
Board (“PUB”) in connection with the discharge of industrial used water, we deeply regret the 
unfortunate incidents in June 2016, December 2017 and March 2018 where previous industrial used 
water treatment procedures did not meet PUB’s standards. We view the matter seriously and wish to 
highlight that the Company has taken steps to rectify the issue, further strengthen ongoing efforts and 
comply with environmental regulations. We continue to do so proactively. 
 
The Company has installed an advanced industrial used water treatment equipment which has been 
fully operational since April 2018. In addition, further measures have also been implemented in order 
to comply with the regulatory requirement.  
 
The Company continues to work together with the relevant authorities and our business partners to 
comply with environmental regulations as we strive to uphold our commitment to responsible 
operations.  
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